VPI HIRING COMMITTEE – TESS CALDWELL – ENGLISH DEPARTMENT



From: Caldwell, Tess <TCaldwell@losmedanos.edu>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 4:56:43 PM
To: Simone, Adrianna <asimone@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: VPI 
 
Dr Simone,

Tess Caldwell here from the English department, and I would like to be part of the VPI hiring committee.  I was part of the hiring committee for the interim position, so I would like to close the loop in terms of the position.  I bring a wealth of knowledge to the table and would like to work with my colleagues in terms of selecting the next VPI.  Thank you! 
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